
 

 

 

 

 

CHILD FIND 

 

The Individuals with Disabilities Act and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act requires Central 

Public Schools to provide a free appropriate public education to all children with disabilities 

residing within its boundaries. 

 

In full agreement with these concepts, Central Public Schools offers a variety of services for these 

students. We have special education programs designed for children with disabilities and/or related 

services. 

 

If you live in Central School District and have a child who might be entitled to services under one 

or both of these statutes, please contact Shelly Blackburn, Director of Special Programs at           

918-775-5525, for further information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


